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Cabell Huntington Hospital
ATTN: Mr. Don Smith, President
1340 Hal Greer Boulevard
Huntington, WV 25701

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF ACTION LETTER

This refers to a telephone conversation on September 28, 1990, between Mr. Paul
Smith, Vice President, Lega) Services and Risk Management, and Mr. William Cline
of this office, concerning actions you will take to assure the safe use of
byproduct material at Cabell Huntington Hospital.

With regard to the matters discussed, it is our understanding that you will take
the following actions:

1. Review your radiation safety procedures with all of your nuclear medicine
personnel. The review will include but not be 1imited to the proper pro-
cedures for handling contamination incidents. You will ensure that personnel
have a thorough understanding of the procedures.

2. Implement procedures for dose calibrator constancy tests and area radiation
surveys to be conducted when nuclear medicine procedures are performed on
weekends,

3. Assure the counting system and method used to analyze wipe samples have
sufficient sensitivity to detect 2000 disintegrations per minute per
100 square centimeters.

If your understanding of our discussion is different from that above, please
contact this office promptly. This Confirmation of Action Letter does not
preclude the NRC from issuing an Order, which could require additional specific
action related to this matter.

Sincerely,

JitIGINAL SIGNED BY

J. PHILLIP STOHR

J. Philip Stohr, Director

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards
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cc: State of West Virginia
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